PLYMOUTH TOWNSHIP WATER QUALITY REPORT

Plymouth Township's Annual Water Quality Report is now available. The report describes the source and quality of your drink-
ing water.

The annual report has been required by law since the U.S. Congress passed the 1996 Safe Drinking Act Amendments.

Most of the Detroit metro area, including Plymouth Township, receives its drinking water from the Detroit River. The Great
Lakes Water Authority (formerly Detroit Water and Sewerage Department) operates the water treatment facilities and pumping
stations that supply water to the Township, which operates the pipeline infrastructure and acts as the retailer to area businesses
and residents.

The report is available at hitp:/www.plymouthtwp.org/Public%20Works/2017WaterQualityReport.pdf To receive a paper copy
in the mail, please contact us at (734) 354-3270 x 3. You may also pickA-up a paper copy at the Clerk's Office or Division of
Public Services at Township Hall, 9955 N Haggerty, Plymouth, M1 48170.
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